
 

 

SOUTHFIELD TOWNSHIP 
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF HOLIDAY CLOSING 
 

 

 

 

     
      

 

 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED ON 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 18TH IN OBSERVANCE OF PRESIDENT’S DAY. 

THE OFFICE WILL REOPEN ON TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 19TH   AT  

8:30 A.M. 

 

 

  

 

 

       Sharon Tischler 

       Township Clerk 


